OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK
SUNDAY, July 19
          7:45AM       Staff Meeting
          8:45AM       Sunday School

          9:30AM       Morrow Mountain Ministry

        10:00AM
       Worship
THURSDAY, July 23
          7:30PM       Youth Summer Bible Study
Sunday School Attendance 07/12                                    119
Worship Attendance 07/12                                              184
Weekly Budget Requirement                               $10,472.48

Budget Receipts 06/14                                           $5,169.00
                           06/21                                          $11,976.25
YTD Budget Receipts 06/30                              $266,082.04
YTD Expenses thru 06/30                                  $247,375.49
MEMORIALS

General Fund
Betty Zimmerman by Mary Garber

Joann Morton by Shirley Beal 
LU PHELPS UPDATE
Many people in our church family know Lu Phelps and David, her husband. These are difficult days for them as they battle cancer but there is a bright spot!  Lu's brother, Bobby Evans, was recently named General Manager of the San Francisco Giants. Lu and her family have followed his baseball career for years and Lu wears one of his World Series rings! A recent article from the Los Angeles newspaper about Bobby, who is a devoted follower of Christ, may be viewed at the following link.
http://blogs.mercurynews.com/giants/2015/06/22/polite-and-persistent-how-bobby-evans-became-the-giants-gm/
THANKS
       Special thanks to all who prayed for me during my time of recent surgery and recovery. Your love and kindness will always be remembered.

       Andy and Michael were especially kind for being with my children and me at the hospital the day of surgery.



Love to all, Betty Mabry
JOY TRIP

Wednesday, July 29, 2015: Tree House Restaurant/Badin

Leave church at 4:45PM. Cost: no charge except for meal.

MORROW MOUNTAIN MINISTRY

Morrow Mountain Ministry team for July 18-19:

       Chairman: Disciples Class
       Speaker: Disciples Class 
       Sound: Owen Squires    
Materials and equipment may be picked up in the FBC office before 2:00PM on Friday.

SCCM monthly need for July is peanut butter and jelly.

NORTH CAROLINA BAPTIST
ALL-STATE YOUTH CHOIR

This year, four of our students have been chosen to be part of the select group of singers from all over the state. They are:

Eben Hudson 
Elaine Hudson

Elizabeth Hudson

Sarah Myers.

The All-State Youth Choir will be in concert on Sunday, 

July 26, at Ardmore Baptist in Winston-Salem, NC. The bus will leave FBC at 3:00PM for those who would like to attend.
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ALBEMARLE, NC

Demonstrating God’s Love to All





Here is your TIE to


Church Office: 704-982-2111. 982-2119(fax). info@fbc-albemarle.org
Andy Jung, Senior Pastor, (704-985-3103) andy@fbc-albemarle.org
Michael Furr, Assoc. Pastor of Family Ministries,


 
      (704-984-1232) michael@fbc-albemarle.org
Aza Hudson, Director of Music Programming, aza@fbc-albemarle.org
Sandra Stone, Financial Secretary, sandra@fbc-albemarle.org
Judy Fraley, Food Service Director, judy@fbc-albemarle.org
Deadline for submissions is Tuesday noon. 
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Mission Team in

Asheville

From the Desk of Andy Jung… 
As many of you know, we are embarking on a refurbishing project of our pipe organ in the sanctuary. Last week, we held an information session where we explained the current state of the organ and the additional improvements. This past Sunday, the congregation voted 83% to begin the project immediately with Casavant, the original organ maker.  One slight change that was made was to delay the work on the organ’s console till after September 19 to be able to use the organ for a wedding that had been scheduled for months. The project is now scheduled to be completed by middle of November, still in time for the Advent season. 

The project will cost approximately $250,000. The Finance Committee and the Deacons have voted to use $100,000 of our savings and borrow the remaining $150,000 from Bank of North Carolina. The loan is an unsecured line of credit at a fixed rate of 3% for 12 months. If the loan has not been paid back at the end of the 12 months, the rate will be renegotiated at that time. 

To pay off the loan and to replenish our savings for other capital improvement projects, we will enter into a capital campaign until the money is completely raised. A Capital Campaign Committee will be established in the next few weeks and a plan of action will be put into place. Information on the capital campaign will be shared as soon as it is available. 

I am confident that we will have a successful campaign and be able to pay off the loan quickly. I ask that you begin prayerfully considering what you might be able to contribute financially toward this special project. I know a refurbished organ will enhance our worship and I look forward to the completion of the project. Thankfully, we will be able to remain in the sanctuary for our worship services while the work is being done to the organ.

On a different note, please continue to pray for the mission team as we serve the people of Asheville. I look forward to sharing some of our experiences with you this Sunday. In addition, we will continue with our series on A Growing Church as we look at what binds us together. 


See you on Sunday! Andy
Deacon of the Week
Russ Myers             July 19– July 25
 Our Church Family
Continual Care: Mildred & Kenneth Archer, Mildred Cooper, Hazel Townsend, Joan English, Mary Furr, Ann Gaskin, Leroy & Frances Newton, Nancy Jo Harwood, Helen Mauldin, Jack Bane, Max Clayton, Hilda Woodruff, Aileen Taylor, Christine Snuggs, Ramelle & Herman Faulkner, Helen Lockamy, Dennie Carpenter, Louise Poplin, Gene Moose
PRAYER LIST

Horace C. Owens, Dr. Bill Hatley, David Sanges, 

Lois Greene, Lu Phelps, Larry Noland, Doug Coley, 

Brendan Hearne, Harold & Cindy Brewer, Tracy Lee,
Geraldine Springer, Lucy Johnson, Sharon Ledbetter Adams, Danny Martin, Diane Powell, Clement Hahn, 
H. O. Hicks, Jack Phillips, Erin Phillips 
THANKS
We all know that our Lord is a Master Designer...
And He designed us to experience and share emotions that we have...

You need to know that I felt All Of His Glory...

And ALL of the emotions a person could feel...

After receiving a love offering from this family of believers.

This disease has so many challenges...

But this disease will be "CRUSHED" because of warriors like you.

I thank you deeply...

My family thanks you deeply...

I am so humbled & appreciative…
I remain inspired by you…
Encouraged by you...

Thank you…
Dave Sanges & Family
**** Upcoming Youth Schedule: ****

July – No Youth 

FAMILY MINISTRY NEWS
       I would like to connect my article this week to the youth Sunday school lesson. We looked at Peter’s denial of Jesus. I know that I constantly fall short of where God wants me to be. It is hard for me to understand how Gods love is so consistent even after all my failures. The following excerpt from this week’s lesson explains how that works and it gives us as parents and students a model of love to live by.

       “Terrance had blown it and he knew it. He had forged his dad’s signature on a note from his teacher that said he turned in his biology assignment late. His dad stepped into his room and saw the paper lying on his bed. “Son,” his dad said, “That’s my name, but that’s not my signature.” When his dad realized what Terrance had done, he sat next to his son who had already begun to tear up. “I know what I did was wrong, Dad.” “I know you do, Son,” replied his dad, calmly. “But there are consequences to our actions and yours come in the fact that you have to tell your teacher what you’ve done. But that doesn’t change the fact that I love you, and I trust that you have learned from this experience.” Terrance replied, “I have Dad. Thanks for loving me, anyway.” “You don’t have to worry, Son. That will never change,” his dad responded with a warm squeeze around the shoulders.“
       Read John 21:15–22. Peter knew that by denying Jesus he had done a terrible thing. He needed Jesus to affirm that he was still loved and included in God’s plan. Jesus made it very clear that he was and would be until his death, in which Peter would glorify God. 

       God will allow us to suffer the consequences of our actions. But when we belong to Him we are His and nothing can separate us from His love. He will restore us. That is grace. When you remember how He has acted in grace in your life, remember also when your children fail, they, too, need your love, grace, and restoration. What a wonderful example of God’s redemptive love.





Michael





















